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Market Renewal – Market Control Entities (MCEs) 
– January 24, 2025 

Feedback Provided by: 

Name:  Lukas Deeg 

Title:  Senior Lead, Regulatory and Policy 

Organization:  Capital Power 

Email:  ldeeg@capitalpower.com 

Date:  March 3, 2025 

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the Implementation 

Engagement webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

The Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback from stakeholders on the 

proposed changes to disclosure requirements related to market control entities. 

Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca. If you wish to provide confidential feedback, 

please mark the document “Confidential”. Otherwise, to promote transparency, feedback that is not 

marked “Confidential” will be posted on the engagement webpage. 
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Proposed changes to MCE disclosure requirements  

What feedback do you have on the proposed MCE disclosure requirements? 

Section / Topic Feedback 

Click or tap here to 

enter text. 

Capital Power is seeking to understand the motivation behind the change; if 

there will be other accompanying changes to market manuals, templates, or 

the requested market control entity information required by the IESO; or if 

the amendments will result in changes on how the IESO plans on 

administering market power mitigation.  

General Comments/Feedback 

Click or tap here to enter text. 


